
March 13, 2023, 7:00 P.M., Greenfield Township Municipal Building, a regular meeting of the
Greenfield Township Board of Supervisors. 
Present: Sal Fedele, Kevin Bartlett, Brian Brown, Renee Wagner, Joseph Heslop and Paul
Hollman.
Sal Fedele stated that Public Comment would be accepted throughout the meeting as items
were being discussed and before each vote.
Kevin Bartlett made a motion to approve the February 13  and February 28  2023 minutes asth th

presented. Sal Fedele seconded. No public comment was made. Motion carried unanimously.
The Treasurer’s Report was reviewed. 
Joe Heslop reported that the crew was back to plowing snow, removing trees and limbs roads,
removing dead deer and replacing road signs
Nothing to report on Recreation.
No Zoning permits were issued.  
No Subdivisions were presented. 
Planning Commission minutes were reviewed.
Kevin Bartlett reported that he would be attending the Erie County Emergency Medical
Services training session on March 14 . He reported that call response numbers were still up.th

Better pagers had been purchased with a grant. The new pagers had a third channel that
responders could tune to, in order to follow the call for updates or cancellation. Tickets were
available for the May 13  Purse/Gun Party. There were more than 102 items donated for theth

auction.
Nothing to report on the Zoning Ordinance Amendments and Public Comment Resolution.
Christopher Dallas had forwarded pumping receipts from February 2022 to Erie County
Health. Being that the Ordinance requires annual submission of receipts, the Township will
have to wait until December 31, 2023 for compliance receipts. 
Sections of the Hazard Mitigation Plan were being emailed for review and approval. The
review process was near the end.
Kurt Sundberg has been in correspondence with Spectrum regarding the cable franchise
agreement. 
No new business was presented. 
The Board approved Kevin Bartlett and two firemen to attend the Erie County Association of
Township Officials Annual Firemen’s Conference at St. Francis Usher Club on March 30 .th

No questions on correspondence.
No Final Public Comment was made. 
Sal Fedele made a motion to pay the invoices as presented, Northwest 3835 through 3857,
PLGIT 11406 through 11433, and all ACH approvals had been documented. Kevin Bartlett
seconded. No public comment was made. Motion carried unanimously.
Sal Fedele made a motion to adjourn. Kevin Bartlett seconded. No public comment was made.
Motion carried unanimously. 
Meeting adjourned at 7:18 p.m..

Respectfully Submitted,

Renee M. Wagner
Secretary


